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December 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

The Reavis High School Guidance Department invites you to attend the Class of 

2019 Junior Parent Night on Wednesday, January 10th at 6:30 p.m. in the 

Library.  The night’s events will include reviewing graduation requirements, 

college and financial aid timelines, standardized testing, and post-secondary 

options.  Students recently met with their counselor during their homeroom period, 

where they received a list of senior elective courses, a course registration sheet, 

and a curriculum guide.  These resources are all used to assist students in making 

appropriate course choices to support their post-secondary plans.  

As a parent, your input is vital to your student's decision-making process. 

Therefore, we encourage you to discuss this important information with your 

student prior to the parent meeting and come with any questions.  Counselors will 

be on hand during the evening presentation to address your concerns.  Students 

will meet individually with their counselors in the month of January to select 

courses for senior year.  

We hope you are able to attend the Junior Parent Night to assist in planning a 

successful senior year for your student. 

 

Sincerely, 

Julie Schultz 

Director of Student Services 
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